
From:   Mitchell Lazarus   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 31, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1358-EX-ST-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young &ndash; These applications filed yesterday are correct:

1352-EX-ST-2018 (New York)
1353-EX-ST-2018 (Redmond)

This application was filed in error and should be deleted:

1358-EX-ST-2018

I apologize for the mistake and appreciate your notifying us so promptly.

Mitchell Lazarus
lazarus@fhhlaw.com
703-812-0440


